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November 15, 2016 
 

County Offices Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 
 
All Beaufort County offices will be closed on Thursday, November 24 and Friday, November 25, in observance of 
the Thanksgiving holiday. Normal operations will resume Monday, November 28.  
 
All Beaufort County Convenience Centers will be closed on Thursday, November 24, and will resume normal 
operating schedules on Friday, November 25. Residents are encouraged to check their local center’s hours by 
visiting bcgov.net/recycle.   
 
All Beaufort County Libraries will close early on Wednesday, November 23 at 5 p.m. and will reopen and resume 
normal operating schedules on Saturday, November 26. Residents are encouraged to visit the Beaufort County 
Library website for more information on specific branch schedules.  
 
All Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services facilities will be closed November 24-26 and will resume normal 
operating schedules on Monday, November 28.  
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